
Board of Health Minutes 

June 1, 2021 

 

The virtual meeting opened at 7:00 p.m. with MS Amodei, MS Moeller and Mr. Parkin present. 

 

Transfer Station 

Ms. Amodei met with Selectmen for their regular COVID 19 updates and the subject came 

around to the transfer station and whether the Board of Health had any future plans for it.   

Storage by the highway department was one item that came up.  

 

Town Library 

John Callahan a Library Committee Member as well as a resident was in attendance. 

His question concerned the Library re-opening to the public and what mandates would be in 

place.    Ms. Amodei said that masks will be mandated for those unvaccinated and maybe the 

Town should be have them available at the door in case someone needs one.  Mr. Callahan said 

that curbside pickup and drop-off will still be available at the Library for anyone who requests 

it.   

The meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


